Bournemouth Pet Care
Licence Information

We have confirmed with Bournemouth Borough Council that a licence is only required when offering a pet boarding service, and as we are currently not offering this service, there is no requirement for Bournemouth Pet Care to hold a licence.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If our services were to change in the future, we would of course obtain any relevant licences required.
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